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16 November 2018

Ref: DOIA 1819-0464

Andrew Riddell
Email: fyi-request-8743-cf40330f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew Riddell

Thank you for your email of 22 September 2018 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and
Employment requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

Please provide all records the Ministry has on the Regional Development Funding application for
the upgrade of the Russell Wharf.

This includes all communications sent to or received from any person, including from Far North
District Council, Far North Holdings Limited, the Russell Wharf and Waterfront Trust and the
Minster of Regional Economic Development related to the upgrade to the Russell Wharf and/or
the decision to provide Regional Development Fund money towards the upgrade.

These communications should include any draft(s) and final business case provided, any prior
advice provided by the Ministry or its staff on eligibility of the Russell Wharf upgrade for the
Regional Development Fund, any communications or advice provided on the business case and
its preparation and review, any communications with to from any of the Directors of Far North
Holdings Limited or any of the Trustees of the Russell Wharf and Waterfront Trust or the Far
North Mayor or any Councillor.

The Ministry has decided to grant your request. However, it will take us some time to process and
prepare the information for release and we will send you the information as soon as it is ready.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the decision to withhold
some information. Information about how to make a complaint is available at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602.
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